
Outside Bodies Report to Environment & Community Panel

King’s Lynn and West Norfolk Area Museums Committee

The Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk gives financial support to the 
Norfolk Museums service for outreach work and supports free entry to the Kings 
Lynn museum at certain times of the year, including free admission for residents 
during the winter months.

The Museum will be extending its opening hours from April, to include Sunday 
opening.  This suggestion had been mooted at a previous committee meeting and 
BCKLWN have agreed to support this. Opening time will be from 1 to 4 pm, and will 
run events for families.

This will tie in with The Stories of Lynn which the Museum hopes to link up with, 
having collaborated with the borough council and the Norfolk records office on the 
project.

Learning and access has supported community base projects, for example 
commemoration of the First World War, the "Art of the Mart " exhibition and the 
Trues Yard event , Lynn's links with Royalty.

Councillor Mrs Wright
Member of the Area Museums Committee
 


